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NSS volunteers of the college witnessed the special program on 16th January, 2019 by involving 

themselves in celebrating the Sankranthi festival along with community people. The volunteers 

were distributed free books to the students and encouraged them go to school regularly and also 

spoke with parents regarding maintaining cleanliness around them. 

 

 

 

 


